
SPRING NEWSLETTER 2024

I would like to express a warm welcome to our new members and a big thank you to 
our existing members for renewing this seasons’ membership.

Unfortunately, our Easter events were cancelled due to the wet condition of the 
camping field as well as the forecast for more heavy rain over the Easter weekend.  
Let’s hope the weather improves for the rest of the season and our future events will 
be dry and sunny.

We have arranged a full package of social events for this season’s camping, some of 
which will take place on the camping field with others taking place at different venues 
(please see the attached updated Events flyer).

The CLUB AGM will be held in the Kinkead Room at Calshot Activity Centre on 
THURSDAY 16TH MAY AT 6.30 pm.  Our club membership now stands at 356 so 
please make an effort to come along.

After having the privilege of being Club Chairman since 2019 along with Janet joining 
the social committee in 2017, we now feel it is time to take a step back so come on 
folks, lets have some volunteers to help run our social events and keep this club 
running.

All the very best for the new season.

Rob Barber
CCCC Chairman


